

Holy Redeemer School

4902 Berwyn Road, College Park, MD 20740 www.holy-redeemer.org · school@holy-redeemer.org · 301-474-3993

Holy Redeemer School Patrols Application for Membership

I would like to apply for membership in the Holy Redeemer School Safety Patrols. If accepted, I will obey the rules and regulations of patrol duties:

I will:

- 1. Report for duty on time.
- 2. Perform my duties faithfully.
- 3. Strive to prevent accidents and set a good example.
- 4. Obey my teachers and officers of the patrol.
- 5. Report dangerous practices of students.
- 6. Earn the respect of fellow students
- 7. Attend monthly meetings at recess to discuss safety patrol protocols

The school requirements for acceptance are:

To be: Dependable

Responsible Respectful

To work hard academically

To receive no more than 3 behavior reports per quarter

I have read the rules and regulations for Holy Redeemer School Safety Patrols and I give my consent for my child to participate if he/she is accepted.

Name of Student	Grade	
Signature of Parent/Guardian	Date	
Signature of Student	Da	te
Please circle your available shift:	AM (7:40-8:10)	PM (2:50-3:05)



Holy Redeemer School

4902 Berwyn Road, College Park, MD 20740 www.holy-redeemer.org · school@holy-redeemer.org · 301-474-3993

Dear HRS Parents/Guardians.

We are looking for students with the desire to serve in the School Safety Patrol. Safety Patrol is voluntary and open to all interested students in grades 5 through 8. Duties require a short amount of time each day. Members are selected for their courtesy, dependability, interest in the job, and attitude towards others.

The primary aim of the Safety Patrol is:

- •To help children safely exit their car and enter the school
- •To help children exit the school safely during dismissal
- •To foster qualities of leadership and good citizenship in patrol members

As leaders in the building, a good discipline record and academics are important. Therefore students who serve on safety patrol are required to always show responsibility, spirituality, and respect to their peers, teachers, and community members.

Patrols should be on time during their scheduled shift, or inform the substitute and Ms. Hammel if they are unable to fulfill a shift. If a student has a morning shift we would like him/her to arrive around 7:40 am so that they are able to help with most of the arrival process. Students will also be asked to attend a monthly meeting during recess to discuss safety procedures and protocols.

Please consider the weather of the day your child is on patrol. Often it is chilly in the mornings so a jacket or sweater should be on hand. In the winter months hats, gloves, and scarves should be worn. If there is a light rain or drizzle, students can use the school rain ponchos. Patrols will not come out in heavy rain and thunderstorms.

If your child is interested in applying to serve as a School Safety Patrol, please complete the attached application and send it in by September 6, 2023. Thank you for your support.

God Bless,

Ms. Hammel